

## Dear Parents/Guardians

We hope you and your families are having a great summer! We are proud to announce that AWANA will begin again every Wednesday starting on September 12<sup>th</sup>, 2018, from 7:30pm to 8:45pm. AWANA stands for **Approved Workmen Are Not Ashamed** as taken from 2 Timothy 2:15. It is our goal to help develop and disciple children to be approved workers, who correctly handle/understand and share the word of truth in every aspect of their lives, for the glory of God. We hope to slowly achieve this every Wednesday, with God's guidance and help, through praise, the preaching of God's Word, AWANA curriculum (Handbook and Bible Study/Memory), and building relationships through fun games and activities. AWANA will be held at the Immanuel Chapel (Rm 108), which is the first floor children's chapel.

In order to get started, you must first fill out the AWANA registration form and hand it in to the CoaH office. Each student that signs up are required to purchase a uniform (\$10) age/grade appropriate handbook (\$5) and an AWANA bag (\$5). These items can be purchased on Wednesday, September 12<sup>th</sup> between 7-7:30pm. If your child has attended AWANA before and has the uniform and bag, a new one is not needed. As well, each time a student comes on a Wednesday a "due" of \$1.00 is needed to help fund the appropriate AWANA activities and events.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at:

(Cell) 647-300-4700

(Email) Edgarnho@gmail.com

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday!

God Bless!

Pastor Edgar Nho